
Fox Township Planning Commission    Dec. 20th, 2023 

 

Members Present:  Russ Braun, Jerry Olson, Juli Schlimn, Gerald Huff, Larry 

Johnson, Ernie Mattius. 

 

Members Absent:  Tyrell Wolfel, Rachel Woefel. 

 

The December meeting of the Fox Township Planning Commission was called to 

order by President Russ Braun followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion to approve the Minutes of the November 2023 meeting was made by Juli 

Schlimn, 2nd by Larry Johnson.  Approved  

  

Unfinished businesses:  

The Planning Commission is looking into the Dog Kennel problem. 

 

New Business: 

A. James and Katherine Gutowski are subdividing a 0>343 parcel from their 

property located along Homestead Road. This lot will be conveyed to 

David and Jill Wilhelm as an addition to their property containing an 

existing home served by public water & sewage. Form B waiver has been 

included for the new lot. 

A motion to approve was made by Larry Johnson, 2nd by Juli Schlimn.  

Approved. 

 

 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Larry Johnson, 2nd by Gerald Huff   

Approved. 

 

 

 

 

 


